## "A Home for Learning, Laughing, Caring and Trying"



## **Banks Road Infant and Nursery School**

Head Teacher: Carole Clemens B.Ed Hons PGDipEd

Tel: 0115 917 9881 Fax: 0115 917 9882

office@totonbanksroad.notts.sch.uk head@totonbanksroad.notts.sch.uk

Banks Road Toton, Beeston Nottingham, NG9 6HE www.banksroadschool.co.uk

14.3.2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

Banks Road has an E Safety Policy to equip our children with the skills they need to have a safe and positive time online at school. (Available on the school website <a href="https://www.banksroadschool.co.uk">www.banksroadschool.co.uk</a> Our Learning / E Safety)

You are invited to attend an information evening on Safer Internet and Online Safety on Wednesday 29<sup>th</sup> March at the school from 6.16 – 7.15 p.m. We will be welcoming Lorna Naylor to Banks Road who is The Nottinghamshire County Council consultant. Lorna will be covering aspects such as:

- what young people are doing online –from pre-school upwards
- some of the main concerns for parents and what to do about them including gaming , social media, contact from unsuitable people, cyberbullying, over sharing (including sexting) etc.

The evening will have an Early Years / Key Stage One focus and Lorna will also be available to answer your concerns around using the internet safely. Lorna will highlight positive uses of technology and explore the role we all play in helping to create a better and safer online community.

Please complete the slip below if you wish to attend.

m lemens

Yours sincerely,

Carole Clemens Head Teacher

×		
	Parent Information Evening on Internet Safety- Wednesday 29th March 6.15 - 7	7.15 pm
	Child's Name: Class:	
	I will be able to attend the Parent Information Evening and will require seats	
	I will <u>not</u> be able to attend the Parent Information Evening	



